
Dear Nancy, 

I am writing you about the proposed 99 unit apartment building with 118 parking spaces facing 

Fanshawe Park Road.  I understand that people have to live somewhere but I am concerned that this 

building will increase the traffic by Stoneybrook Public School.  Schools are built in neighbourhoods to 

make them safer for children to walk to school.  Is there a plan to have traffic light at Geary or 

Stoneybrook to allow all these cars to get to Masonville or downtown without driving into the 

neighbourhood where the children walk? 

Please tell me. 

Sincerely, 

Denise Thompson and Ron Kilgour 

70 Meridene Crescent East 

 


